
     East Allington Primary School, Church Hill, 

East Allington, Totnes, TQ9 7RE.  
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parent@eastallingtonprimary.org.uk 

  

 

 

  NEWSLETTER 
       Friday 9th may  

                 

                     

               

PLEASE READ, READ, READ! 

At least 10 minutes a day!  

 

 

 

 

 

Year to date: 

Beech 
Class 

 

93% 

Oak 
Class 

 

94% 

Hazel 
Class 

 

96% 

Willow 
Class 

 

91% 

Whole  
School 

 

93.8% 

 

 
 

JUNE 

W/C 16th June –  

ARTS WEEK 

Friday 20th –  

Open Classrooms 1:45 

Enterprise 2:00 

Thursday 26th  –  

Sports Afternoon 

JULY 

Saturday 5th –  

Family Fun Day 

Wednesday 16th  –  

Leaver’s Assembly 

Saturday 26th  –  

Big Fundraiser 

 



 

Active! Bold! Caring! (& nut free) 

Active!  
Learning with our bodies and learning with our minds 

Bold! 

Taking lots of chances and winning every time 

Caring!  
Looking out for others and always being kind     

                   
 

 
 

ILLNESS       

Is your child poorly? Sometimes children perk up and could attend school 
in the afternoon. Next week, we will be calling at 11 to see whether your 
child is able to come in for the afternoon – we don’t want them to miss 
out,  

BUT PLEASE DO NOT SEND THEM IN IF THEY ARE STILL ILL! 

If you’re not sure whether to send them in, please consult the following 

website: https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


SATS 
Year 6 have their SATs next week – we know they will do their best and we will do our 

best for them! 

 

What a load of old rubbish! 
On Wednesday Hazel class had a visit from a lady called Alex, who talked to us about 

our rubbish and what could be recycled. Then the Eco Warriors checked that every 

classroom had a recycling bin, scrap-paper tray and a compost caddy. The Eco Warriors 

are planning an assembly for the school and creating posters to help people recycle. 

By Eliza, Penelope and BB 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

PARENT FORUM 

Next forum: Thursday 15th May IN THE HALL AT 2:45 – COME AND CHAT.   

 

VICAR 

Rev. Matt Gorton is in school every Wednesday afternoon for the children and the 

community 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 



      ABC AWARDS 
                                                                                                                              

 

 

 
 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                 
   

     

             

                                                                                                                          

 

Darcey 

Arthur 

Libby W 

Sophie 

Poppy 

George G 

Romy 

Anna 

Alfie 

All of Year 6 



NUTS 
Please remember EA is a NUT FREE SCHOOL – during our waste audit, a packet of 

walnuts was found – please do not send your child in with nuts.  

 

MENU W/C 12th MAY 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

MAIN Macaroni 

Cheese 

served with 

salad 

Westcountry 

Sausages 

and mash 

served with 

seasonal 
vegetables 

and gravy. 

Roast Chicken 

Breast served 

with seasonal 

vegetables 

and gravy. 

Spaghetti 

Bolognese 

100% 

Chicken 

Goujons 

served with 

chips and 
peas 

VEGETARIAN  Veggie 

Sausages 

Roast Quorn 

Fillet 

Vegan Mince 

with Rice 

Plant 

Based 

Chicken 

bites 

ROLL OR 
WRAP 

Chicken 
Mayo Bap 

Ham Wrap Tuna Bap Cheese Bap Cheese 
Wrap 

SALAD Ham Salad Cheese 

Salad 

Tuna Salad Chicken 

Salad 

Quorn 

Salad 

VEGETABLES Carrots sticks, 

tomatoes, 
sliced pepper 
& cucumber 

Carrots sticks, 

tomatoes, 
sliced pepper & 
cucumber 

Carrots sticks, 

tomatoes, sliced 
pepper & 
cucumber 

Carrots sticks, 

tomatoes, 
sliced pepper & 
cucumber 

Carrots 

sticks, 
tomatoes, 
sliced pepper 
& cucumber 

DESSERT Gingerbread 

Men or 
individual 

fresh fruit – 

apple, 

banana, 

satsuma 

Fresh Fruit 

Meringue or 
individual 

fresh fruit – 

apple, 

banana, 

satsuma 

Ice Cream pot 

or 
individual 

fresh fruit – 

apple, 

banana, 

satsuma 

Mandarin 

Fruit Jelly 
or 

individual 

fresh fruit – 

apple, 

banana, 
satsuma 

Strawberry 

Mousse or 
individual 

fresh fruit 

– apple, 

banana, 

satsuma 

 

      

 

 



OPEN DOOR 

PLEASE come and talk to us if there are any issues with the school. We pride ourselves 

on being an open door. Talk to me on the gate in the mornings, or arrange for a phone 

call or meeting, and we can work together to make sure this school experience is the 

best for your child and you! 
 

 

VOLUNTEER 
Could you volunteer? 

We can welcome volunteers back into school. If you, or anyone you know, could offer as 

little as an hour a week to read with children, it will make a big difference. Please 

contact us for more information. Thank you to those who have already contacted us. 

 

COMMUNICATION 

We want our school community to be happy. Any problems? Please talk to us. We will 
be more than happy to have a chat about anything. If you feel your issues are not being 
adequately dealt with, please ask for the complaints policy which will guide you 
through the procedure. Any issues, just ask! parent@eastallingtonprimary.org.uk 
 

         
                                            

 Worried about a child’s safety? 

If you are concerned about a child in Devon and want to speak to someone contact the 

Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk and give as much information as you can. 

If a child is at immediate risk contact police on 999 

More information can be found at: 

https://new.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/child-protection 

 

PHONES 

Considering getting your child a Smartphone?  

You might like to watch this:  

https://www.channel4.com/programmes/swiped-the-school-that-banned-smartphones 

 

If you missed them…useful links to help when talking to your child about 

tricky issues; 

https://www.unicef.org/parenting/talking-your-child-about-climate-change 

https://www.unicef.org/parenting/how-talk-your-children-about-conflict-and-war 

https://www.unicef.org/parenting/talking-to-your-kids-about-racism 

https://www.unicef.org/parenting/child-care/healthy-digital-habits 

mailto:parent@eastallingtonprimary.org.uk
https://new.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/child-protection
https://www.channel4.com/programmes/swiped-the-school-that-banned-smartphones
https://www.unicef.org/parenting/talking-your-child-about-climate-change
https://www.unicef.org/parenting/how-talk-your-children-about-conflict-and-war
https://www.unicef.org/parenting/talking-to-your-kids-about-racism
https://www.unicef.org/parenting/child-care/healthy-digital-habits


SEND Signpost 
 

Devon Public Health Nursing Service (School Nursing) in Primary 
Schools 

  

YOUR SCHOOL NURSE TEAM can be contacted at: 
Southern Public Health Nursing HUB (South Hams, Teignbridge and Tavistock) 

 0333 234 1901 
 

If you would like advice from a School Nurse, want to make or change an appointment, or 
would like to make a referral for your child to the School Nursing Team - please contact the 

HUB on the number above. 
You can also text for information or advice via ChatHealth on 07520 631 721 

Find us online at: https://devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/health/public-health-
nursing 

  

This is provided via: 
  

-  A referral system so parents, carers, young people and professionals can request   
   support from the School Nurse team/service 

-  Confidential clinic appointments (book via PHN hub) 
-  Phone advice and support (PHN hub contact details below) 
-  Text advice and support (via ChatHealth, details below) 

  

As a parent you can talk to the School Nurse about any health concerns for your child which 
may include: 
  

• Healthy lifestyle choices - including healthy eating and physical activity 
• Worries about your child’s physical and mental health        
• Body shape or size                                                     
• Stress at school or at home                                     
• Management of a health condition                             
• Keeping safe 
• Friendships and bullying                                              
• Sleep                     
• Bladder and bowel issues (toileting advice) 
  

When we work with families, confidentiality and information sharing will be discussed with 
you. If there is a concern that someone may be suffering, or is at risk of significant harm 
information is shared following safeguarding procedures. 
  

Your School Nurse team works within schools and the wider community to: 
-  Provide health advice to help children and young people make the best of their education 

-  Provide advice and support to parent/carers and schools 

-  Support young people to look after their own health 

-  Direct children and their families to the right services. 
-  Undertake review of growth as part of National Child Measurement programme 
(Reception and Year 6). 



- Identify health needs and trends at a community level to inform current and future services 
and allocation of resources. 
 

EMILY RISBY 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 


